
Iowa Chapter of the Appraisal Institute - Chapter Meeting Minutes 

  

Vice President David Binner, MAI, called the chapter meeting at Fairfield Inn, Urbandale, Iowa 
on March 31st at 11:45 PM.  
  

Vice-President Report 
Vice President Binner welcomed new chapter members and recent designees.  
Announced upcoming regional meeting. 
Membership’s appointment of two members to serve on the nominating committee. 

 
Approval of the Minutes 

Minutes were not discussed. 
 

Old Business 
No issues of concern were presented. 
 

New Business 
Vice President Binner called for volunteers to serve on the nominating committee.   
Kevin Kesterson volunteered and will serve.   
The nomination was approve by membership.  

 

Adjournment 
Motion to adjourn, David Binner, MAI 
Motion seconded by Jared Cuddeback, MAI 
Motion was approved. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:00 PM 
 

Minutes recorded by 
Tasha Gould, MAI  
Secretary-Treasurer  



Presidential committee appointments 
Nominating –  
Two seats need to be elected by membership; will occur at Chapter meeting in March 
Finance – Martin – Year 1 
Education -  Dave Passmore – Year 1 
Gov’t Relations – Bob McGivern 
Gov’t Relations -  
Candidate Guidance –  
Public Relations – Jeremy Keller, Chair 
Public Relations -  Dennis Cronk, Year 1 (?) 
 

Motion to approve, Jeremy Keller 
Motion seconded by David Binner 
Motion was approved. 

 


